
Families requesting to change from 100% remote to blended learning should complete and submit the Learning Preference

survey during this window.  

Updates can be found at https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-year-20-21/return-to-school-2020.

October 27, 2020

Dear P.S.234 Families, 

We hope you are doing well and are settling into the routine of being back to school. Families have two options when deciding

how their children will learn this year.

Option 1: Remote Learning 

Option 2: Blended Learning

As per the latest Department of Education guidance, families who are currently in Cohort D (fully remote model) have the

opportunity to opt into Blended Learning. The Blended learning model is a combination of both in school learning and

asynchronous learning at home. 

 

The process outlined below will be the only opt-in window for families for this 2020-2021 school year. As such, the process

for blended learning opt-in is as follows:

Blended Learning Opt-In Window for Families 

Monday, November 2nd to Sunday, November 15th

·     

Students Begin In-Person Learning

Weeks of November 30th & December 7th

As always parents have the option to also choose to switch from blended learning to fully remote using this link. Learning

Preference survey  

 

If you have any questions please reach out to our Parent Coordinator, Mr. Brown at jbrown112@schools.nyc.gov or our

Guidance Counselor, Ms. Papadopolous, at opapado@schools.nyc.gov.

 

 

Thank you,

 

Dora Danner,

Principal

https://www.nycenet.edu/surveys/learningpreference
https://www.schools.nyc.gov/school-year-20-21/return-to-school-2020
https://www.nycenet.edu/surveys/learningpreference

